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 MC416 (10/2024) 

Motor Carrier Responsible for Safety Update Request 
The USDOT number for the Motor Carrier Responsible for Safety (MCRS) must be listed on the 
cab card. If the USDOT number listed on the cab card is not correct, please complete this update 
in order to validate the registration.  

Complete the information below and submit to any Nevada Motor Carrier office. All requests must 
include a copy of the current cab card and the new lease agreement signed by both parties. 

Nevada Motor Carrier Account Number:       
 
Nevada Motor Carrier Account Name:       
 
Phone Number:       
 
Email Address:       
 
New USDOT number of MCRS:       
 
New FEIN for MCRS:       
 
 

List each plate and matching VIN for each applicable unit: 

Plate Number:                       VIN: 

An additional sheet may be included if necessary. 

Signature:  Date:       
(Must be signed by an existing contact/officer on the NV Motor Carrier Account) 

If you have any questions, please send an email to MCTLC@dmv.nv.gov.  
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